
Section 1400.110  Examinations − Uniform Examination − Non-Disclosure − Security 

The Board may use the Uniform CPA Examination prepared by AICPA.  In accordance with the requirements of the Uniform CPA Examination, the examination is a non-disclosed examination.  Candidates are required to accept a "Policy Statement and Agreement Regarding Exam Confidentiality and the Taking of Breaks" (Confidentiality Statement) prohibiting the disclosure of any examination information, content or format.
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